
COUNCIL MEMBER ACTIVITY REPORT 

 

 

To:  Mayor and Council                      

 

From:  Councilor Wright 

 

Date:  February 22, 2023 

 

Subject: Report for the Month of February 2023 

 

 

Date: Activity 

February 7 Call with MNP’s Jason Fisher on Community Building/Forestry. 

February 11 Stopped by the Grand Re-Opening for the Mackenzie Community Arts 

Centre. 

February 14 Conversation with Councilor Hipkiss over the District of Mackenzie’s climate 

policy. 

February 14 Meeting with resident Shannon Bezo to talk about District of Mackenzie 

communication.   

February 15 Conversation with Councilor Tapper over Electric Vehicle Charging stations 

and District of Mackenzie communication.   

February 15 Attended Mackenzie Search and Rescue C.I.S.M. presentation and had a 

tour of their facility. 

February 16 Attended Chamber of Commerce monthly luncheon, with guest speaker 

Tamara Trevelyan from the Costal GasLink Pipeline. 

February 17 Stopped by Mackenzie Secondary School’s P.A.C. Cake Walk Fundraiser. 

February 17 Meeting with owners of Ace Victory Centre over struggles facing businesses 

in Mackenzie. 

February 17 Meeting with CAO Smith discussing the District of Mackenzie’s local 

procurement policy. 

February 21 Reached out to multiple businesses in the industrial area to talk about how 

they feel about their relationship with the District of Mackenzie.  

February 21 Lunch meeting with SD57 trustee Rachael Weber to talk about several topics 

related to education in Mackenzie.  



February 21 Sat in for half an hour of the Inclusion and Accessibility Committees first 

open house at the Legion, also stopped by beginning of second meeting. 

February 21 Meeting with CAO Smith and Mayor Atkinson about the District’s 

procurement policy.  

February 21 Phone call with Mackenzie Secondary School Vice Principal Edward Langlais 

about confusion over bus cancellations the morning of the Feb 21st.   

February 22 Attended the New Horizon’s Stakeholders meeting as the Council Liaison.  

 

 

Respectfully Submitted,  

Councilor Wright  

 

 

 


